
Christopher Vaccaro - NOAA Federal


From: Christopher Vaccaro - NOAA Federal


Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 12:46 PM


To: Petersen, Bo


Subject: Re: Dr. Jacobs


Hi Bo-

Dr. Jacobs addressed recent events during a speech this morning at the National Weather Association’s


annual meeting. There isn’t “official” video, per se, but you can watch it


here: https://m.facebook.com/story.php?


story_fbid=537040627047504&id=340082262743287&refsrc=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.google.com%2Furl&_rdr


-Chris


Sent from my iPhone


On Sep 10, 2019, at 12:32 PM, Petersen, Bo <bopete@postandcourier.com> wrote:


Hey, sir.


Been a rough week for Dr. Jacobs. The editors asked me to reach out, since we did the recent profile, to


see if he wants to comment on the Dorian-Alabama controversy.


Thanks,


Bo Petersen


843 261 3953


The Post and Courier


Charleston, SC
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